
 

Gravina Access Project 
 

Public Open House 
February 11, 2002 
3:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Ted Ferry Civic Center 
 

 
The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) is hosting a 
public open house for community members to come learn about the recent studies of 
the project alternatives and DOT&PF’s announcement regarding its decision to 
recommend the alternative that crosses Pennock Island. 
  
Members of the project team will be available to answer your questions and provide 
you with the information that went into DOT&PF’s recommendation.  
 
The public is encouraged to come learn more about all of the alternatives and the 
alternative evaluation process. The open house is intended for the public to provide 
feedback and to give input on the recommended alternative.  
 
Technical reports will also be available for your review. These reports will be used to 
provide background to launch preparation of the environmental impact statement. 
These reports are also available at the Ketchikan Public Library, the Gravina Access 
Project office, and the website, listed below. 

 
 

For further information, please contact Roger Healy, DOT&PF, at 1-907-465-1821 or 
Mark Dalton, HDR Alaska, Inc., at 1-800-478-2514, or 

www.gravina-access.com 

 


